Kephart, Jaime

From: Moseley, Clay

Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 10:09 AM
To: Kephart, Jaime

Subject: Aerzen Blower Equipment Quote

This is the email in which the actual quoted amount was included...

From: Henry Hervol [mailto:hhervol8888@austin.rr.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 4:07 AM

To: Ayers, Jeffery <jeffery.ayers@lacnm.us>

Cc: nstried8888@austin.rr.com

Subject: E14-24118.R2.Los Alamos County, NM -- Aerzen D 62S Scope
Importance: High

Dear Jeff,

Attached hereto is a currently dated copy of the Proposal for that additional Aerzen Hybrid Blower that we have
discussing.

Please see Kevin Grant’s email back to me immediately below, for information as to whom to address a Purchase Order
and where it should be sent.

Per Kevin’s email Aerzen is holding the pricing (exclusive of any taxes) at the $ 114,365.00 number that was quoted to
you back in June.

When a Purchase Order is forwarded to Aerzen, please also forward a copy of the scanned document to me at:
hhervol8888@austin.rr.com

Jeff, if you have any questions or need any clarifications — please let me know.

Best and kindest regards.
Sincerely,

Senry J. Hewal, PE
President

Advanced Process Technologies

1188 Red Bud Lane

Round Rock, Texas 78664

Office phone: 512-218-8888 — Ext. 105
FAX:512-218-8891

Cell Phone: 512-426-8483

E-mail: hhervol8888@austin.rr.com




Clay Moseley

Engineering Project Manager
Department of Public Utilities
1000 Central Ave., Ste. 130
Los Alamos, NM 87544

(505) 662-8271



